Guidelines On Punctuality: Firhouse ETNS

· The class teacher will speak to the parent/guardian of the pupil involved

· If the problem continues, the principal will speak to the parent

· If there is no improvement, the principal will write to the parent/guardian

· If the first three stages fail, the matter will be referred to the Board of Management, who will then write to the parent/guardian

Guidelines On Absenteeism: Firhouse ETNS

Under the Education Welfare Act, any pupil who is absent for 15 consecutive days is automatically taken off the roll. The Board of Management of Firhouse ETNS has agreed that in such cases if no communication is received from the parents/guardians after a period of five days, then the following guidelines will be followed:

· A phone call will be made to the parent/guardian to ascertain why the child is out of school

· After 10 days a letter will be sent to the parent/guardians stating that automatic removal from roll will take place if the child is absent for 15 days and the matter may be referred to the welfare authorities.

The maximum period over the entire year that a pupil can be absent is 20 days.

The National Education Welfare Board (NEWB) requires that all absences over 20 days be reported (for pupils over 6 years of age). These reports are submitted four times during the year and an annual attendance report is submitted in July which includes all absences during that school year. The NEWB requires an explanation for each period of absence (over 20 days), therefore it is imperative that parents/guardians provide the school with written explanation as to the nature of the absence.

